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SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 

STUDENT AFFAIRS 

May 2 - 6, 1983 

Monday, May 2 

No reported activities. 

Tuesday, May 3 

10:00 AM 

10:30 AM 

5:00 PM 

8:00 PM 

Wednesday, May 4 

10:00 AM 

Thursday, May 5 

X, 30 

Chapel: Student Council Installation Service. Mr. 
Joe Hayes, Student Council President-Elect. Mr. Ron 
Wilkins, Out-going Student Council President. 

Reception for new Student Council officers. All 
students are invited. Broyhill Great Room. 

Student Council meeting for old and new council 
members. Mackie Hall Conference Room. 

Spring Concert. "A German Requiem" presented by the 
Seminary Choir and Orchestra. Dr. Ben Johnson, 
Director. 

Chapel: Messiah (Part III), by G.F. Handel, with 
the Cantata Choir; Dr. Michael Hawn, Director. Members 
of the Seminary Community will be invited to come 
forward at the conclusion of the service and join the 
choir in the singing of the "Hallelujah" Chorus. 
Scores will be provided. 

Exam week begins and continues through May 12. 

No chapel services during exam week. 

NOTICES: 

ATTENTION MAY Announcements are in the Soda Shop ready to be picked 
GRADUATES: up by those who ordered them. A limited amount of 

extra ones are available to those who need them. Also, 
caps and gowns may be picked up now. See Sandy or Leesa in the Soda Shop. 

FIRST TERM SUM.MER Registration for first term can be finalized April 27 
SCHOOL REGISTRATION: through May 11. Pay fees at the Business Office and 

fill out final forms at the Registrar's Office. Stu-
dents registering during this time will not have to be here at the scheduled 
time for registration June 13. 

EXTENDED LIBRARY 
HOURS: 

In order to a·ssist- students in completing the wor.k 
of the semester, the Library will remain open until 
midnight on the following days: May 2-5, May 9-10. 

HOUSING NOTICE: Students who will need a room in the dorm during the 
transition period from the end of the semester to the 

beginning of first session summer school must contact the Housing Office 
immediately. 

PRACTICE PREACHING: The Cooperative Education Program in Preaching offers 
opportunities to develop preaching skills through 

experience and feedback. If you are interested in CEPP for the 1983 - 84 
school year, please contact Lynn Camp in FIM. 

(OVER) 



CITATION FOR 
EXCELLENCE: 

The committee is seeking nominations for a presentation 
of a Citation for Excellence on Founders' Day, 1984. 
Students are invited to join in this effort to recog-

nize a person for outstanding ministry. Details and nomination forms may be 
secured from the Communications Office in Broyhill. 

FOCUS CHAIR-
PERSON NEEDED: 

Anyone interested in applying for the position of 
FOCUS Chairperson should submit a resume to Ethel Lee 
in FIM and a completed work grant form to Woody Catoe 

in the Student Affairs office by May 6. For further information, contact 
Ida Lee at 556-6394. 

SUMMER POSITION Wanted: a person to work with developing an apartment 
AVAILABLE: ministry in Ft. Smith, Arkansas for ten weeks this 

summer. Preference will be given to those from the 
Western Tennessee, Arkansas and Kentucky area but all applicants will be 
considered. Interested persons should see Gail Hawkins in FIM as soon as 
possible. 

ENQUIRY POSITIONS 
AVAILABLE: 

The Enquir! is now accepting applications for several 
positions or next year including News editor, Sports 
and Entertainment editor, Features editor, Lay-out 

editor, photographer, and staff writer/reporter. Applications are available 
at the Student Affairs Office and should be returned there by May 11. Contact 
Felicia Stewart for additional information. 

SPECIAL RATES The Sheraton Highwoods Hotel, U.S. 1 North, is offer-
FOR GRADUATES: ing a special rate of $30.00 per room per night for 

friends and relatives who will be attending graduation. 
This rate is offered for May 13 and/or May 14. To take advantage of this 
reduced rate, you need to ask for the Southeastern Seminary Graduation Special 
Rate when making reservations. Call them at 919/872-3500. 

FOCUS SOCIAL: Everyone who has served as a FOCUS team member is 
invited to a social on Thursday, May 5, from 9:00 PM 

until 10:00 PM in the Mackie Hall Conference Room (upstairs). 

DECEMBER GRADUATES: During the week of May 2 - 6, seniors who will be 
graduating in December are encouraged to register 

their suggestions for the graduation speaker. All suggestions will be con-
sidered by the faculty committee on Commencement when making the final select-
ion. Come by the Student Affairs office in Mackie Hall and submit suggestions 
on the forms provided. 

The final Campus Bulletin for the spring semester will be for the week of 
May 9 - 13. 
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